
Submitter: Douglas Eaton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please support Oregon's Vote by Mail. I am 74 and a native Oregonian who has 

appreciated the safe and convenient right to vote from home since 1995. I am proud 

that Oregon was the first state to conduct a primary election totally by mail and to fill 

a vacancy when Packwood stepped down and Wyden was selected. Let's keep our 

reputation in making voting by Mail legal and easy!  

 

 


